
 

Newsletter  07.07.2023 

 

Attendance 
Attendance is always given the utmost 
priority at St. Paul’s.  The aim for 
every child and class is to have at 
least 96% attendance. 
Attendance for each class this week is: 
 
N   94.3% 
R    97.5% 
1    92.4% 
2    98.3% 
3    92.4% 
4    97% 
5    96% 
6    80.7% 

 
Well done Year 2! 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

Dates for Diaries 

Monday 10th July – Non Uniform day (for 
bottle tombola) 
Wednesday 12th July – Summer Fair 
(3.40pm & all children must be accompanied by 
an adult) 
Friday 14th July 9.30am – End of Year 
Church Visit (Parents invited) 
Tuesday 18th July 9.10am – End of Year 
Awards’ Assembly. 
Wednesday 19th July – Year 6 Leavers’ 
Assembly for parents. 
 

Non - Uniform Day 

We are going to be having a non-
uniform day on Monday 10th July.  The 
children will be able to come to school 
in their own clothes, with a bottle for 
the Summer Fair tombola.  

 
Summer Fair 

The Summer Fair will take place on 
Wednesday 12th July from 3.40pm.  
There will be lots of exciting stalls 
and activities and we look forward to 
seeing you there! 

Pamper Hamper 

You can now buy raffle tickets for the Pamper 
Hamper, which will be raffled at the Summer 
Fair.  Tickets are £1 a strip and all money needs 
to be in a named and labelled envelope and it 
needs to be correct change. Many thanks and 
Good Luck! 

 

Change of Date! 

The End of Year Awards’ Ceremony (which 
parents will be invited to if their child is receiving 
an award) will now take place on Tuesday 18th 
July at 9.10am in the school hall. 

 


